
           

      

   

                   

               

              

           

                 

           

      

 

        

  

  

 

                 

               

  

       

       

  
                   

  

 





                  

       

      

                

 

                 

     

  
                

                 

        

                

    

          

       

   

                   

    

                  

 

                   

             

                

   

           

                  

               

     

             

                  

                 

 



           

                

                   

              

                

                   

  

                  

   

               

                  

                 

    

              

      

           

                

            

                

       

                   

 

   
               

             

              

     

                

                

 

 



                  

   

                        

      

         

    

                  

                

                

               

   

              

              

           

             

                   

    

        

                

                 

  

                 

     

             

                

    

              

             

        

                   

    

 



Director Bullock passed around a book from the city of Westminster on their history. She would like to 

see if the department would like to have a similar book for the department's goth anniversary in a couple 

of years. 

Chief Vince! stated he wasn't sure the department was going to have an goth anniversary celebration, or

have an event every five years. 

Chief Vince! informed the Board he will be presenting the department's annual report to Commerce City 

at their City council meeting on April 15th, 2019. 

Chief Vince! informed the Board he met with CEBT, Frank Urman the department's health insurance 

company. 

He discussed a plan, an HRA, where the employee has $1,000 to use for co-pays, prescriptions etc. 

He suggested the District fund half of the amount and the employee to fund the remaining portion, 

placing the money on a credit card. 

He is looking at this program for 2020. 

Chairman Fairfield informed the Board what a flexible spending account is and suggested looking at an 

FSA account that is tax deductible and federally approved. 

Board of Directors Report: 

Director Bullock thanked Maria Carabajal for the flyer to the citizens of the District. 

Chairman Fairfield also thanked Maria Carabajal for her work on getting the flyers out. 

Treasurer Machuga thanked the crews for their support at Dave Davenport's funeral today. 

Executive Session: 

Director Fairfield made a motion to enter into an executive session pursuant to C.R.S 24-6-402(4)(b), to 
determine positions relative to matters that may be subject to negotiations. Director Gillan seconded 

the motion, the Board voted unanimously to enter into executive session at g:3sp.m. It was noted for 

the record that the executive session would be recorded. 

Chairman Fairfield made a motion to adjourn the meeting at g:30 p.m. 

Secretary Machuga seconded the motion. The motion passed. 
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